

Manager's Report for February 8, 2013 General Information and Responses to Mayor & Commissioner Requests

Places to be this Week ...

Village Council Meeting – The Village Council meeting will be held on **Tuesday, February 12 at 7 p.m.** in the Council Chambers at Village Hall.

Future Calendar Reminders...

Village Council Meeting – The Village Council meeting will be held on **Tuesday, February 19 at 7 p.m.** in the Council Chambers at Village Hall.

Stormwater/Water Conservation Education Session - On February 21 at 7 p.m., Village staff and Jim Kleinwachter of the Conservation Foundation will provide an educational presentation to residents on the 3rd Floor of the Lincoln Center (935 Maple Ave).

Staff Presentations at National Association Conferences - Several staff members have been selected to speak at professional association conferences in 2013. To date, staff has accepted the following invitations to present:

- Tom Dabareiner at the American Planning Association national conference in Chicago in April
- Andy Sikich at the American Public Works Association national conference in Chicago in August
- Kevin Bobikeivicz at the American Wind Energy Association Conference in Chicago in May
- Stan Balicki and Larry Humphries at the Illinois Chapter APWA Conference in Peoria in May about alternative fuels
- Karen Daulton Lange and Andy Sikich at The Conservation Foundation program, Stormwater Beyond the Basics in March
- Nan Newlon at the ILCMA summer conference in June
- Dave Fieldman at the Northern Illinois University Division of Public Administration Colloquium in March and at the Government Management Information Sciences conference in May
- Village Manager's Office Team at the Alliance for Innovation Conference in April

Awards and Recognition - The Village was recently notified it will be recognized by The Conservation Foundation with an award at their annual membership and awards luncheon on February 20th for the stormwater utility program. Additionally, the Village also received notification that the 2nd and Cumnor detention basin project was awarded the APWA Suburban Metro Branch Project of the Year for Less than \$5 Million.